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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR'S OFFICE SPOKESPERSON  
 

Mayor Lightfoot will be traveling to Washington D.C. later today to attend the U.S. 
Conference of Mayor's 90th Annual Winter Meeting. During this time, she will meet 
with other Mayors from across the country and share best practices on a range of 
topics, meet with senior officials from the Biden Administration, and take part in the 
Executive Committee meeting as a Trustee for the U.S. Conference of Mayors. Mayor 
Lightfoot will continue to follow CDC guidelines during her trip and will return to 
Chicago on Friday. 
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